
 

 

 

We have received reports of cases that Ethiopia people received a message with a forged 

document of employment by a Japanese company to urge them to apply for a Japanese 

working visa to the Embassy of Japan in Ethiopia. 

 

Please be aware that these scams are NOT related to the Government of Japan. 


